
CSU’s Two-Step Approval Process –  

Program Projection (AMP) to Program Implementation 

The CSU requires a two-step process for the approval and implementation of new program proposals (BS, BA, MA, MS 
and doctorates). The first step is for the campus to submit new program proposals to the Board of Trustees (BOT), 
approved through the campus shared-governance process. The BOT considers new program intent proposals twice per 
year. Once the new program proposals are approved by the BOT and placed in the system-wide AMP, the campus can 
develop, recommend and submit to the Chancellor’s Office (CO) the full curriculum proposal. This step must be 
approved through the campus shared governance process and screened by WUSCUC. Currently, the CO’s review of 
the second step takes approximately 2 months. Once the campus President and Academic Programs receive CO’s 
approval letter, the campus can proceed with program implementation: coding in the CSU database, recruitment, 
admissions and setting the first term of instruction. 
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